
  

 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
This year, in June, your child will sit the Phonics Screening Check for the last time. 

ority for all children. It is vital that, alongside the 
daily provision we have in place at school to prepare your child for this test, you are also 
practising with them at home. 
 
To support you in helping your child, we are running a Phonics Screening Workshop at school, 
and require you to attend. Please see the details below - 
 
Date: Friday 22nd March 2024 

Time: 09:00am-9:30am 
 
Please return the below slip to confirm your receipt of this letter and your attendance to the 
meeting, before Friday 8th March 2024 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Flavell 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Year 2 Phonics Screening Workshop 
 

Friday 22nd March 2024 at 9:00am 
 

 
 

Number of parents/carers attending (please circle)  -   1            2 
 

 
 

Please return to school before Friday 8th March 2024 


